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Senator Cash asked: 

 

What will be the cost to business of the regulatory burden imposed by mandatory reporting 

requirements to be introduced whereby businesses with more than 100 employees must report 

to EOWA on? 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

Consideration of costs to employers formed part of the Regulation Impact Statement which 

can be accessed at http://www.finance.gov.au/obpr.  
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